
SPO ALERT 
Date:     January 3, 2023 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:    ADOA – State Procurement Office 

Re:        Contract Award – Uninterruptible Power Supply (UPS), New 

Equipment, Service, Maintenance and Support 
  
The Arizona Department of Administration / State Procurement Office has made the 
following awards: 
 
New Contract: 

  
 
The above Contracts replaces the following contracts: 

 
  
Description: The purpose of the Uninterruptible Power Supplies and Services (UPS), equipment 
to maintain continuous power supply and related services to all State agencies and Cooperatives 
that utilize this agreement set. 
  
Brief Summary of Results: The new contract initial term is from January 1, 2023 to December 
32, 2024 and may be used by all State Agencies and Co-Ops. This contract will replace the 
previously used contracts listed above. 

 
   
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Rana Schultz, Statewide IT Procurement 
Manager at (602) 542-2927 or “Rana.Schultz@azdoa.gov”.  
 

New Contract Number Supplier Supplier Number
CTR06324 Titan Power IV0000017306
CTR06325 Gruber Technical Inc IV0000002364
CTR06326 Insight IV0000004708
CTR06327 Power Quality Professionals LLC IV0000008708
CTR06328 DC Group Inc IV0000028553
CTR06329 Sabino Electric IV0000017593

** New contracts replace the Old contracts lised below.
Old Contract Number Supplier Supplier Number
ADSPO18-176582 LDP Associates, Inc IV0000005323
ADSPO18-176585 Sabino Electric IV0000017593
ADSPO18-176583 Titan Power IV0000017306
ADSPO18-176584 Gruber Technical Inc IV0000002364
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